December 22, 2020

Cesarina Dancy

City of Aurora

Planning & Development Services Department
15151 E. Alameda Parkway

Aurora, CO 80012

Re: Letter of Intent to Dedicate ROW and Easements — 64th Avenue Expansion
Martin/Martin, Inc. Project No.: 19.0281.C01
City of Aurora Project No: 1436958

Mrs. Dancy,

This letter is to state the intent that right-of-ways and easements associated with the 64" Avenue Expansion
project will be dedicated to the City of Aurora from Gun Club Road to Denali Street per the East 64" Avenue
Subdivision Filing No. 1 Plat and/or by separate documents.

Sincerely, y
) [ ,i// L

ACM High Point VI, LLC



